
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2016 12:33:47 PM
Subject: RE: Compliance Evaluation Subcommittee Letter

Got it thanks!
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 12:18 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Fwd: Compliance Evaluation Subcommittee Letter
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Temple, Jennie" <jtemple@sled.sc.gov>

Date: September 29, 2016 at 3:03:20 PM PDT

To: "swatipatel@gov.sc.gov" <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Compliance Evaluation Subcommittee Letter

Good evening,
 
Attached is the letter Chief Keel spoke to you about concerning the response to the FBI (Response to SC 
Gov….). The letter does not have the Governor’s letterhead or her signature block. Could you please 
place our response on the Governor’s letterhead, include her signature block, and ask the Governor to 
sign the response letter? I will be more than happy to return it to the FBI or your office can send it 
directly to the FBI at CESUB@ic.fbi.gov. If possible, I would like a copy of the signed letter.
 
For reference, I have also include the letter that the FBI sent us initially (South Carolina Gov ITS 
followup…).
 
If you need any additional information or have any questions, please let me know. Thank you for your 
help.
 
Jennie
 
 
Major Jennie Temple
CJIS/Fusion/OD
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
PO Box 21398
Columbia, SC 29221
803-896-0059 (o)
803-360-8595 (c)
jtemple@sled.sc.gov
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